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A separate report that lists referrals in the ARTT that have not been completed will be sent directly to the Department of Children and Families each week for their completion or deletion.  These referrals can only be viewed by the Department of Children and Families.

If you have questions about these reports or would like to share your ideas for improvement to the ARTT or the exception reports, please contact Mindy Sollisch at (850) 414-2181.  Mindy should also be contacted if you would like to deactivate current ARTT users or provide access to additional staff.
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Chris Shoemaker, DCF

MEMORANDUM





TO:		AAA Executive Directors 	Notice #: 021606-1-I-SWCBS                 


		


FROM:	Carole Green, Secretary





DATE:		February 13, 2006





SUBJECT:	Notice of Instruction: ARTT Exception Reports


_________________________________________________________________





The purpose of this memo is to define and distribute new APS Exception Reports.  On January 26, 2006, we distributed two APS Exception Reports.  Today, we are releasing two additional APS Exception Reports.  These new reports focus on APS referral data being consistent between the ARTT and CIRTS.  The purpose of the set of APS Exception Reports is to maintain accurate, complete, and up-to-date data in the ARTT and CIRTS.  The four APS Exception Reports for the aging network are defined below:





APS Referrals in CIRTS But Not in the ARTT (New)


This report lists all APS referrals identified in CIRTS (assessments whose “referral source” was set to "Abuse/Neglect") that are not in the ARTT.  If these were not APS referrals, please modify the assessment’s “referral source” in CIRTS as appropriate.  If these were APS referrals, please notify DCF and Mindy Sollisch at DOEA HQ about the omission.





APS Referrals in the ARTT But Not in CIRTS (New)


This report lists all referrals in the ARTT that are not in CIRTS (i.e., no assessments exist with a “referral source” set to "Abuse/Neglect").





ARTT Referrals That Have Not Been Acknowledged as Received Report


This report lists the referrals in the ARTT that have not been acknowledged as received or rejected by the aging network.





ARTT Referrals That Have Not Been Completed Report


This report lists the referrals in the ARTT that have not been completed by the aging network.  The following fields need to be completed: 


Action Taken by Provider (#30) or Staffing or Additional Comments (#31),  


Service Provider’s Signature (#36), and 


Schedule Staffing Date (#37) for high-risk referrals.  





The APS Exception Reports for your planning and service area are attached (Excel file).  Each file contains four tabs, each report on a separate tab.  For each exception listed, please identify the cause and have the appropriate resolution implemented.  DOEA will provide these reports via e-mail weekly.  
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